
New study about the early experiences of children with fragile X 

syndrome and their parents in North Carolina 

Researchers from UNC-Chapel Hill and RTI International are conducting the study which focuses on: 

1. The early development of children with fragile X syndrome 

2. The experiences of parents with getting their child diagnosed and with getting early 

intervention services in North Carolina.  

Who: We are currently enrolling children 0-5 years old who: 

• Were born in North Carolina  

• Received early intervention services in North Carolina between 0-3 years old.  

• Live in a home where English is the primary language spoken 

What: Participation will include: 

• 1-3 visits with you and your child depending on the age of your child. The visits will 
take 2-3 hours and we will provide a free developmental assessment with your 
child. 

• Parents will be asked to complete some questionnaires (approx. 1-2 hours).  

• You will receive a brief summary report about your child’s development and a $50 
gift card for your time. 

When: Now, we are currently enrolling participants!   

Where: We will come to your home for the assessments with your child. 

How: Please contact Anne Edwards at 1-866-214-2044 toll free/fragilex@rti.org, if you  

 would like to learn more about this study.                              

 

 


